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Government of Canada helps fruit farmers in the Sand Plains region
 
ST. WILLIAMS, ONTARIO, OCTOBER 20, 2010 – The Government of Canada is investing up to $58,000 to support farmers and boost the local economy in Norfolk County. The announcement was made today by the Honourable Diane Finley, Minister of Human Resources and Skills Development Canada.
 
“Our Government is committed to putting farmers first. This project will provide fruit farmers with the services they need to help grow their fruit crops,” said Minister Finley. “This initiative is a solid example of how we’re working together in the Sand Plains region to boost the local economy and create jobs.” 
 
Fruit and Vintner Consulting will receive up to $58,000 to provide consulting services for local fruit farmers and wineries. The company will assist local wineries to bolster the already good quality of their wine through the sharing of information on chemical and biological background on growing grapes, soil analysis, specialized bottling, scouting during the growing season and spray recommendations. This project will create one full-time and two seasonal jobs.
 
Funding is being provided through the Sand Plains Community Development Fund administered by the Ontario Association of Community Futures Development Corporations. The fund targets community-based initiatives that support regional development, attract and retain people and investment, and stimulate business development and job creation.  
 
For more information on the Sand Plains Community Development Fund, please visit www.ontcfdc.com or www.sandplains.ca.
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